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Wanneroo Road and Joondalup Drive 
Interchange 
Construction Update 

Works to start on Clarkson Avenue and Wanneroo Road intersection 
 

Construction works are due to start this month on the upgrade of the Clarkson Avenue and Wanneroo 

Road intersection to traffic lights. Once works are complete, the new intersection will include signalised 

pedestrian crossings, dedicated right 

hand turn lanes and arrows, and a tie-in 

leg for the developers of the commercial 

property along Wanneroo Road (south 

of the Drovers Precinct). 

Initial works  

Pre-construction works include 

underground service locating, fencing 

and barrier installation, and line-marking 

removal.  

 
Stage One works  
     

Stage One of construction will begin 

during the week commencing Monday 

17 February 2020 and last for 

approximately two months. This will 

involve the installation of barriers along Wanneroo Road southbound, and Clarkson Avenue near the 

Wanneroo Road intersection. Once these barriers are installed, these sections of the roads will be 

reduced to one lane. However, the roads will remain open, there will be no detours during Stage One.  

Works will involve: 

• Clearing and removing verges and vegetation 

• Earthworks including pavement removal and new pavement construction 

• Installing drainage and underground services 

• Installing kerbing and footpaths 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 

For more information: 
 
For more information visit our Travel Map at https://travelmap.mainroads.wa.gov.au/Home/Map and project page at 
https://project.mainroads.wa.gov.au/home , email us at enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au or call 138 138. 
 

What to expect 

• All roads will remain open 

• Sections of Wanneroo Road 

and Clarkson Avenue will be 

reduced to one lane. 

• The bus stop on the west side 

of Wanneroo Road will be 

temporarily closed. 

• Pedestrians and cyclists will 

still have access through the 

area via the detoured paths. 

Stage Two works 

The next stage will focus on 

working on the other side of the 

barriers, which involves 

constructing new roads, median 

strips and installing traffic lights. 

Information about this stage of 

works will be communicated closer 

to the time. 

Out of hours work 

Some out of hours works will be required as crews will be working on the road which will require lane 

closures. By working at night we can reduce disruption to road users and works can be completed in the 

shortest possible timeframe. Works will be undertaken on intermittent nights.  

The following out of hours work may be undertaken 

• Sundays 23 February, 1 March, 8 March, 15 March. 

• Monday 17 February to Saturday 14 March 2020, 7pm to 7am 

 

How long will works take? 

• Stage One works should take up to two months to complete 

• The intersection should be complete mid-2020. 
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